
From: Jonathan W. Redding
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: My contacts-let me know when you have chatted with Dilan, thanks!
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2017 1:35:05 PM

Paresh:
Thanks for listening to my explanation and concerns today.  We want to
work this out so it is not a detriment to moving forward in a cost
effective manner.  We should have our Supplemental Remedial
Investigation report out  about the same time as the financial
transaction info is available.  Jonathan
 
Jonathan W. Redding 
Wendel, Rosen, Black & Dean LLP 
1111 Broadway, 24th Floor 
Oakland, CA  94607
(510) 219-8751 (Cell)
(510) 834-6600 (Office)
(510) 622-7697 (Direct) 
(510) 808-4685 (Fax) 
jredding@wendel.com

 
From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health [mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 12:50 PM
To: Jonathan W. Redding
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: My contacts-let me know when you have chatted with Dilan, thanks!
 
Hello Jonathan,
 
I spoke with Dilan regarding the delinquent deposit/refund account associated with the Red Hanger
Kleaners site and your concerns that other responsible parties have not contributed to the remedial
oversight costs.  Dilan will contact you once the deposit/refund account details are completed by our
Finance Department. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Paresh C Khatri
Supervising Hazardous Materials Specialist
Local Oversight & Site Cleanup Program Manager
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org
mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org


Alameda, CA  94502-6577
 
Ph: 510-777-2478
Fax: 510 -337-9335
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s)
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of
the original message.
 

From: Jonathan W. Redding [mailto:JRedding@wendel.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2017 10:18 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>
Subject: My contacts-let me know when you have chatted with Dilan, thanks!
 
 

 
 
Jonathan W. Redding 
Wendel, Rosen, Black & Dean LLP 
1111 Broadway, 24th Floor 
Oakland, CA  94607
(510) 219-8751 (Cell)
(510) 834-6600 (Office)
(510) 622-7697 (Direct) 
(510) 808-4685 (Fax) 
jredding@wendel.com
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
This e-mail message is confidential, is intended only for the named recipient(s) above, and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work
product or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, or are not a named recipient(s), you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail message from your computer. Thank you.

Thank you for considering the environment before printing this e-mail.

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
mailto:JRedding@wendel.com
mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org
mailto:jredding@wendel.com

